
 Public Notice
 Local Development Plan 2035: Revised Timetable 
 Under Regulation 8(1)(b) of The Planning (Local Development Plan) Regulations  
 (Northern Ireland) 2015, notice is hereby given that on 25th May 2021 Causeway 
 Coast and Glens Borough Council published a revised “Local Development Plan 
 2035 Timetable”.

 The document is available for inspection, strictly by appointment only, during normal 
 office hours at the Council Planning Offices at Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart Rd, 
 Coleraine, BT52 1EY.

 The document may be viewed online at www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk 
 
 Copies may also be obtained by writing to the Local Development Plan Team at the 
 above address, or by e-mail to: planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk or by 
 telephoning 028 7034 7100.
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